


  
A pre-commencement condition has been suggested by Bristol City Council. 

Without prejudice to the outcome of the application, please can the applicant 
either provide written confirmation that they accept the proposed condition, or 

state why they do not agree to the imposition of the proposed condition. 
  
The wording for the suggested condition is below:  
  
Prior to commencement of development, a waste management plan setting out 

how waste will be stored and collected has been prepared in connection with 
each of the uses within the proposal, shall be submitted to and approved in 
writing by the Local Planning Authority. The measures shall thereafter be 

implemented in accordance with the approved waste management plan for the 
lifetime of the development. 
  
Reason: To ensure appropriate waste management facilities are provided to 
accommodate all waste generated by the development 
  

A response before the end of the week would be appreciated. 
  

Kind regards 
Leanne 
  
Section 62A Applications Team 
  
 




